
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 14, 2017 
 
 
To:  Upstate Splash Charity 
From:   Gene Smith, Executive Director Greenville County Parks, Recreation, & Tourism 
 
 
Greenville County Parks, Recreation, & Tourism (GCPRT) gratefully acknowledges 
Upstate Splash Charity for its support of GCPRT’s child water safety and swim lesson 
outreach programs.   
 
Upstate Splash Charity has offered to donate $3,000 to GCPRT to be used exclusively for 
child water safety and swim lesson outreach programs.  GCPRT agrees to use the funds 
only as specified in the proposal FY17-Grvlrec01, attached hereto, until depleted. 
GCPRT agrees to maintain records to show and account for the use of these funds and 
verify expenditures and activities.   Any funds not used for child water safety and swim 
lesson outreach programs will be returned to Upstate Splash. GCPRT will cooperate with 
Upstate Splash Charity to publicize the program and gift.  
 
The Greenville County Parks, Recreation, & Tourism division of the County of 
Greenville provides parks and leisure services to the residents of Greenville County.   
The Greenville County Parks, Recreation, & Tourism division is not a 501-C 
organization.  The office receives tax exempt status through state law as a division of the 
County of Greenville.  Charitable contributions to political subdivisions of the state are 
tax-deductible under Section 170(c)(1) of the Internal Revenue Code if made for a public 
purpose.  Greenville County’s federal tax id number is 57-6000356. 

 

 
 
 




